
Napi Elementary Welcomes Students, Staff, 
and Parents to the 2019-2020 School Year!

Ms. Racine and I are so excited to begin a new 
year with our team, students, and parents.  An 
extensive amount of planning for the upcoming 
year has already been completed through the 
work of SBE and Napi's SLT.  We look forward to 
presenting our action plans to the board in the 
near future.   

At this time we are focused on making Napi 
Elementary welcoming and inviting for all of our 
incoming and returning students, staff, and 
parents. 

Napi Elementary Open House

Updates:
*New flooring was purchased for 
room 31!  Ms. Sangray is very 
appreciative!
*New classroom libraries will be 
purchased for every classroom 
using MCLP grant funds!
*Napi Athletic Director recently 
was hired.  Mr. David Ricci has 
accepted the position and is 
working on hiring coaches!
*We are continuing to work on 
recruiting a 4th grade, Music, 
and BNAS teacher.

Thank you to Ms. Augare for 
providing Ms. Racine and I with 
the 'Wonder Woman' theme for 
inspiration this year! We will 
strive to not let anyone down!


